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Wednesday 9 May, 2018 

 

 Naplan 

Naplan testing will occur on 15, 16 and 17 May for students in years 3 and 5.  Please ensure that your child/children 

have a good night‘s sleep and a healthy breakfast.  Good luck, Mount Kilcoy students. 

 

P&C News 

The next monthly P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday 15 May at 3.30pm. Members new and old are welcome to join. 

Please note: These are not compulsory. If you are unable to attend meetings but would like to offer input or help in 

other ways, please email PandC@mtkilcoyss.eq.edu.au for a membership form.  

 

Mothers’ Day Stall 

The P&C will be holding a Mothers’ Day Stall on 10 and 11 May 8.15am – 8.45am.  There will be items ranging from 

$1—$5 in price.  It would be great to receive family support in helping the P&C to raise funds.   

  

District Cross Country 

Congratulations to all students who competed in the District Cross Country last Monday at St Michael’s College.  All 

competitors tried very hard and completed their races with great determination.  Mt Kilcoy came 4th overall out of the 

Small Schools.  Well done, competitors.   

 

 Under 8s Day 

On Friday 25 May, our P-2 students will be visiting Kilcoy State School to celebrate Under 8s afternoon.  A range of 

activities will be provided for our students, including a disco after lunch.  Students will need to bring along their lunch. 

Parents/Caregivers are invited to join us. Children will need to be picked up and signed out by a Mount Kilcoy staff 

member from Kilcoy Primary School by 2.50pm, unless they catch their usual school bus.  A permission note was sent 

home on Tuesday 8/5/18. 

  

NRL Gala Day 

On Friday 25 May, the NRL Gala Day will be held at Hopetoun Ovals in Kilcoy.  All year 3-6 students have been 

selected to go and represent Mt Kilcoy.  Notes will be sent home Friday 11 May and need to be returned to the school 

office by Friday 18 May.   
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